
 

 

 

 

  
 2100 Highland Way  •   Suite V     •    Mitchell, SD 57301    •    Ph: 605.990.2918 

 
March 19, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: Application for Special Permission 

South Dakota Network, LLC 
Centralized Equal Access Service 
FRN 0005-0974-07 

 
Application No. 1 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Application for Special Permission is hereby made by South Dakota Network, LLC 
(“SDN”) to waive Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the Commission’s Rules to withdraw 
material filed in Tariff FCC No.1 on March 5, 2014.  
 
At the request of Commission Staff, SDN is withdrawing material filed on March 5, 2014, 
to provide further clarification of rate and regulations for the provision of Direct Trunk 
Transport.  SDN plans to file a revised tariff. 
 
A waiver of Section 61.58 of the Commission Rules is requested to allow the revisions 
to become effective on not less than one-day notice.  A waiver of Section 61.59 is 
requested to allow material to be withdrawn before it becomes effective. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries should be directed to Marlene Bennett at: Consortia 
Consulting, 2100 Highland Way, Suite V, Mitchell, South Dakota 57301, Phone 
605.990.7318, Fax 866.372.5733, email mbennett@consortiaconsulting.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/  Marlene Bennett 
 
Marlene Bennett 
Consultant for South Dakota Network, LLC 


